
Dear Invited Speakers, 
 
 
We have announcements about the procedures for your travel 
expenses. 
 
1. Supported Expenses 
We can support expenses for your return trip, daily expenses 
from March 3 to March 6.  You can extend your stay, but please 
note that it is upon your own expense. 
 
2. Registration 
Please complete your registration by the end of this year. 
  http://ohpdmc.eri.u-tokyo.ac.jp/resistYesman/ 
Please specify your preferred departure date (from your country 
and from Japan) together with preferred airlines (if any). 
If you want to change your preferences, please conduct 
registration again. 
 
3. Air Ticket 
We will propose your flight schedule according to your requests. 
After your approval, we will reserve your flight and send an 
e-ticket to you.  These procedures are probably couducted in 
January. 
 
4. Accommodation 
The LOC will prepare accommodations for invited speakers. 
Details will be announce in the near future. 
 
5. Comments or Requests 
Please send e-mails to 
  loc@ohpdmc.eri.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
 
 
Thank you very much. 


